& <) Guelph Hydro

Electric Systems Inc.

April 4, 2013

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Canada

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  OEB File No. EB-2013-0053
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. (“Guelph Hydro”) Request for Intervenor Status

Guelph Hydro hereby expresses its intention to intervene and participate in the above-mentioned
proceeding of Hydro One Networks’ leave to construct upgraded electricity transmission line
facilities in the Kitchener-Waterloo-Cambridge-Guelph area.

The upgraded transmission line facilities will serve Guelph Hydro and its customers; therefore,
Guelph Hydro respectfully requests intervenor status to allow for active participation in the
proceeding. The nature and scope of Guelph Hydro’s participation will focus on aspects of the
Application that could directly affect Guelph Hydro’s distribution system and service to its
customers. In addition, Guelph Hydro is interested in any impacts to distribution utilities in the
entire Kitchener-Waterloo-Cambridge-Guelph area.

Guelph Hydro does not intend to seek cost awards in this matter.
Should there be any questions, please contact me at the number below.

Respectfully Submitted,

Al

Cristina Birceanu

Director of Regulatory Affairs
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc.

395 Southgate Drive,

Guelph, ON N1G 4Y1

Telephone- (519) 837-4735

Mobile- 226-218-2150
Email-cbirceanu@guelphhvdro.com
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